
17 May 2016 

 

RE: BISS PUXI 2016 SUMMER SCHOOL 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

I am writing to inform you of a fantastic opportunity for your child to continue the development of their English 

during this summer at the BISS Puxi 2016 Summer School. This summer school will provide the children with an 

excellent opportunity to focus on intensive English over a three week period. 

 

Summer schools can be a great opportunity for children to learn, grow and also have lots of fun. Rather than 

experiencing the “summer learning loss”, where children take a dip in their learning after the long summer break, 

at summer school children can keep their minds active and continue to develop and consolidate their learning. 

They can build and practise their language skills in a nurturing and safe environment, with skilled teachers who 

can personalise the programme to meet the needs of each individual child. The result is that instead of their 

learning going backwards over the summer break, it is pushed forward. This means that children are ready to start 

the new school year well prepared, “mind ready” and ahead of the game. 

 

The BISS Puxi Summer School will run from 5th-22nd July for children aged between 3 and 18. The programme 

offers courses of 1-3 weeks in English or Mandarin with the option of an additional Intensive Art programme. 

 

For more information visit the BISS Puxi website: www.bisspuxi.com/summer-school-2016 or contact a-

foster@bisspuxi.com  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Andrew Foster 

Summer School Co-ordinator 

 


